
March 20, 2020 

 

Dear Mayfield parents, students, teachers, staff and community, 

 

From the entire Mayfield Family, we hope you and your family and 

friends are doing well and remain healthy. 

As we all know, the coronavirus is a quickly evolving pandemic that 

changes daily. 

The Mayfield City Schools, continues to emphasize the instructional 

plan and communications we have developed over the last two weeks. Our 

current status, like all Ohio school systems, remains that our facilities are 

closed to students, public and public events. 

There is a lot of speculation, rumor and opinion about extending the 

closure of Ohio schools through the spring or possibly the end of the school 

year. 

Ohio Governor DeWine on March 12 issued a directive to close all Ohio 

schools from March 16 with the anticipated return to classrooms on April 6. At 

this time, this remains our course of action until we hear otherwise from the 

state. 

Mayfield teachers and students are well prepared to continue instruction 

remotely and online, beginning March 30. (Spring break is scheduled March 

23-27). Teachers, information technology specialists, principals, and 

administrators continue to work hard to provide remote instruction.   

Thank you for your patience and understanding as this is an 

unprecedented time for all of us. 

We continue to prepare and evaluate for a multitude of circumstances. 

We remain in contact with health and education leaders from the state, region 

and local departments. 

Please continue to adhere to the repeated health and safety 

recommendations – wash your hands, practice social distancing, stay home, if 

you are able. If you are ill or are experiencing possible symptoms, contact 

your health provider or call the Ohio Department of Health COVID-19 Hotline 

1-800-4-ASKODH (1-800-427-5634). 

Our board office and school offices are closed. We do not have 

personnel to answer phones. If you have a critical question for me, our 

assistant superintendent or any of our principals please email them directly. 

We will direct your emails to the appropriate person.  



If you have questions regarding the school work your student(s) school 

work please contact your teachers via email or Schoology. In most cases, 

your students will know how to connect with their teachers.  

All of the communications And resources from Mayfield City Schools 

related to the coronavirus pandemic can be found on our website Mayfield 

City Schools Coronavirus Information and Resources. 

 

We are all in this together. Be well.  
 

Sincerely, 

Keith Kelly, Superintendent 

Mayfield City Schools 

http://www.mayfieldschools.org/CoronaVirusInformation.aspx
http://www.mayfieldschools.org/CoronaVirusInformation.aspx

